
Dear Valued Patrons, 

We hope this message finds you well. As we embrace the new season, we are excited to 

announce updates to our menu that reflect the freshest ingredients and flavors of the season. 

Introducing Our Fall Menu 

Starting October 15th, please join us in savoring our new dishes: 

• Roasted Butternut Squash Soup 

• Maple-Glazed Brussels Sprouts 

• Herb-Crusted Pork Loin 

• Spiced Apple Crisp 

As a thank you for your continued support, we would like to offer you a 10% discount on your 

next visit when you mention this letter. 

We look forward to welcoming you back to experience our seasonal offerings! 

Warm regards, 

Your Restaurant Team 


